
Dear John:

We would like to take a moment to thank you and your organization for hosting the Fund Raising and Grant Writing Seminar last week end.  Without that kind of support small new organizations like GCAM would be floundering.  

We would also like to thank you, personally, for appearing at the seminar and sharing your knowledge of some of the finer points and pitfalls of grant writing.

On a personal note, I (Judy) was glad you were there for the entire day so we could visit a little bit during the breaks.

Sincerely,[image: image1.jpg]



�








